
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We’re excited to introduce ourselves as the new Outside School Hours provider at Orchard Park 

Primary School!  

At Kelly Club, we’re all about building a supportive community where children love to come. Our goal 

is to offer programs that keep your kids inspired, active, and happy every day. 

We provide a range of activities which include sports, arts, cooking, imaginary play, 

construction/building and group games, led by a team who genuinely enjoy working with children. 

Whether it’s discovering new hobbies, building skills, or making friends, your child’s growth and 

well-being are our focus. 

We know picking the right OSH provider is a big decision. You can trust that your child’s safety and 

happiness are our top priorities. Our professional and caring team is dedicated to creating a 

welcoming space where every child feels valued. 

Stay tuned, as we will soon provide an enrollment link, family handbook and program contact details 

to support the transition to Kelly Club. 

We are genuinely thrilled about this exciting new venture and eagerly anticipate working with the 

parents, children, and the wonderful Timbertop community. 

The Kelly Club team will be at the Easter Assembly on Friday April 4th with a coffee van so make 

sure you come along, get a free coffee and say hello.  

For more information about Kelly Club, you can visit our website at www.kellyclub.com.au 

 

 

Jeff Fleming  

Managing Director - Kelly Club Australia 

 

 

 

 


